
FAASTeam presents:

EAA 175 VMC Club Session



The meeting of EAA chapter 175 on December
17th will feature a VMC club session.  This is a
long-standing program run by EAA, which uses
scenarios and case studies as the basis for open
discussion about aviation and safe and proficient
piloting (the scenarios are chosen so that there's
never just one possible answer).  It’s also a good
excuse to swap flying stories with each other!
The December 17th session will focus on
approaches to landing.  How do we ensure we
are in harmony with all other traffic that is en
route to the same airfield?  We'll take a look at
scenarios which test our decision-making skills
for this vital phase of flight, including sharing
airspace with large jets, approaching non-
towered airfields and landing at night.
Bring your iPad with Foreflight (or other favorite
resource) and your pilot brain along to the
session and let’s see how much we can learn
from each other.
Directions: EAA chapter meeting building (shared with Civil
Air Patrol).

Event Details

Sat, Dec 17, 2022 - 08:00 EST

Tampa Executive

9334 Vandenberg Airport Rd

EAA 175 Chapter Building

Tampa, FL 33610

Contact: Ryan McKeon
(706) 224-4266

ilovegridiron@yahoo.com

Select #: SO35117931

Representative Ryan McKeon



A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!

The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


